
Boundary Road Notice 2 

THE COUNCIL OF THE BOROUGH OF MIDDLESBROUGH 
BOUNDARY ROAD 

TEMPORARY TRAFFIC REGULATION ORDER 2019 
 
NOTICE is hereby given that on 5th August 2019 Middlesbrough Council made an 
Order which prevents vehicles from using the length of road set out below due to 
bridge works taking place on or near the road because of the likelihood of danger 
to the public. 
 
Access for pedestrians and the emergency services will be maintained at all 
times. Access will also be provided for vehicles used in connection with 
maintenance and works carried out by statutory undertakers.  
 
The road will be closed from 12th August 2019 – 20th August 2019 or until the 
works have been completed and there is no longer a danger to the public. 
 
The length of road affected is Boundary Road from the junction of Marsh Road to 
the junction of North Road / Bridge Street West. 
 
Traffic will be diverted via Bridge Street West, Exchange Place, Zetland Road and 
Station Street. 
 
If the works are not completed within 18 months, the Order may be extended with 
the approval of the Secretary of State. 
 
Dated 8th August 2019 
 
Samantha Dorchell 
Head of Legal Services 
Town Hall 
Middlesbrough 
TS1 9FX 


